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Pulse Point Ticket Window will be Closed

System Wide ¢ 12/10/18
Pulse Point Ticket Window will be Closed

Pulse Point Ticket Window will be Closed:

Monday December 10th.

Normal operating schedule will resume Tuesday December 11th.
Passes may also be purchased at the Admin Office or anytime online
at www.hartransit.com/fares-and-passes
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